
  

 

 

 
 
 

November 1, 2021 
 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation To Enter into Contract 22008 Between the City of Ketchum and Blaine County for 
Sustainability Program Management Cost Sharing 

  
 
Recommendation and Summary  
Staff is recommending the council approve this new contract with Blaine County and adopt the following 
motion: 
 
“I move to authorize Contract #22008 with Blaine County in support of the shared Sustainability Program.” 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The City Council supported the creation of a joint funded position between the city and the county in 
order to implement both city and valley sustainability initiatives. 

• The funding was approved in the FY22 adopted budget. 
 
Introduction and History 
The purpose of this agreement is to allow the city to contract with county for a Sustainability Program 
Manager position and associated programming.  This effort streamlines local governmental sustainability 
actions which require a valley-wide approach in order to be successful. 
 
Sustainability  
The city has historically relied on the Ketchum Sustainability Advisory Committee to provide input regarding 
sustainability goals/projects and utilized a contractual resource as coordinator.  While the city was able to 
make progress on projects, this new effort of a full-time city-county position will allow for a dedicated resource 
to focus on valley-wide projects such as clean energy, solid waste reduction, and water conservation.  
 
Financial Impact 
The cost for services is $86,620 for the year and funding comes from the Non-Departmental budget.  The Fiscal 
Year 2022 approved budget has allocated $80,000 in necessary funding for the proposed services.  There was a 
miscommunication between the city and county staff during budget development regarding the remaining 
$6,000.  Based on this small amount, city staff recommends approval of the full $86,620 with the remaining 
amount coming from the Professional Services budget should it be needed. 
 
Attachment 
Attachment A: Proposed Contract 22008. 
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